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Membership Notice 
 
 
To:  Sple’tk First Nation Membership 
 
Fr:  Board of Directors 
 
Re:  Annual General Assembly, April 4, 2013 at 7:00 pm 
 
Date:  February 18, 2013 
 

 
Please take notice that on April 4, 2013 the Sple’tk First Nation (SFN) will be holding an Annual 
General Assembly for its membership.  The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm and shall take place at 
the following location: 
 

Senior Citizen Recreation Centre 
Edwards Place 
Grand Falls Windsor, NL 

 
Among other things, the Assembly is being called to dispense with the following business: 
 

1. Consider the closure of the office in Grand Falls-Windsor and the divestiture of assets. 
 

2. Consider the future of the SFN as an incorporated body.   
 

3. Consider the future of the Wigwam Point project.   
 

4. Receive and consider financial reports. 
 
For further information about the meeting, please contact Chief Power at 489 6436. 
 


